
Consent Agenda Item: 

Bus Handbook Update 

“Trip buses will be allowed to run the posted speed limit on any given roadway, but not to 
exceed the posted limit. When multiple buses are traveling together, there should be a distance of 
at least 300’ between buses.  Safety should always be the number one concern and speed should 
be determined by road conditions and weather, staying within the posted limit.” 
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